
STEP UP SCHOOL 
 

SUS/24-25/ May/ 09 DATE: 2.05.24 

Subject: Circular for English Debate Competition 

Dear Parents, 

Kindly be informed that Step Up School is organizing a debate Competition for the students of Grade V.  The 

aim of having this competition is to enhance your ward’s critical thinking, public speaking, and persuasive 

skills, providing a platform for healthy intellectual discourse.  The Details of the competition are as follows: 

 

Rules and Guidelines: 

1. Participants will compete individually.  

2. The language of the debate should be strictly English. 

3. Each participant will be given maximum duration of 3 minutes to present their arguments and counter- 

arguments. 

4. The Competition comprises of two rounds. In round one, all the participants are eligible to appear. The date 
and topic of the first round are as follows:   

 

Date of Round -I Topic 

8.05.24, 
Wednesday 

Should  Uniform Be Compulsory in The School ? 

 

5. Students who will clear the first round are eligible to appear in the Final round.  

6. The date and topic of the final round are as follows:   
 

Date of Final 
round  

Topic 

15.05.24, 
Wednesday 

Is Social Media More Harmful Than Beneficial? 

 

 

Certificates will be awarded to the winners. We encourage all interested students to seize this opportunity 

and showcase their talent. We look forward to your active participation in making this Debate Competition a 

resounding success. 

 
 
Best regards,  

Step Up School 


